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Dear Sir, 
I object to the plans to develop Brooklands Farm due to the following reasons: 
The current drainage system in the area cannot cope with the present housing and those already 
being built let alone another new estate which will compound the constant discharge of sewage 
into the sea from the water plant at Swalecliffe. 
Lack of water provision in the area as there is always a hose ban etc in the summer. If the 
situation continues not only will there be a hosepipe ban but water rationing or no water supply at 
times could also happen. 
The roads are already overloaded and breaking up, the local roads cannot cope with any extra 
traffic. There is not enough provision for car parking in the town as it is now, especially in the 
summer when the town is jammed with visitors. 
The lack of school places. 
The doctors required to treat more patients from yet another housing estate are just not available 
and will put an enormous strain on a already fraught situation. 
Kent in my mind is no longer the garden of England but the concrete garden of England, 
especially the Canterbury, Whitstable and Faversham areas, our green spaces are being eroded. 
Anne Neighbour  
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